Judith Allen

L .
From: Alex Damien
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Tina L. Kadrich
Cc: Judith Allen
Subject: FW: Question on waste water fee.
Hey Tina,

This is weird, right after you sent me the usage from 3521 Madison, we receive another request. Can you please send
the history for 1234 Fox Point Dr?

Thanks,

Alex

From: Josh Ferris [mailto:josh22jenny@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 2:08 PM

To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Question on waste water fee,

Hello Alex, My name is Josh Ferris. Last month I filled my 24 foot round pool with my hoses from my house. |
was hoping 1 could get a credit and/or not get charged for waste water for the amount of water I put in my pool.
I have heard of people getting this credit in the past for the same thing considering the water does not go down
the city pipes. It takes roughly 13,000 gallons to fill my pool. I can show you a copy of my last bill if that would
help show the difference. My address is 1234 Fox Point Dr. Waukesha, 53189 Thank you so much for your
time.

Sincerely, Joshua Ferris




